
WOODLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL

Important Dates

Friday, October 6
Student Assembly

Thursday, October 12
6:30pm 

School Board Meeting

Thursday, October 19
WMS Picture Retakes

Friday, October 20
PTSA Walk For Woodland Kids

Thursday, October 26
Fall Festival Trojan Band Concert

 @  WHS 7pm

Thursday, October 26
6:30pm 

School Board Meeting

Friday, October 27
Halloween Dance/Movie Night

3:45pm – 5:30pm

October 30 – 31
No School / Staff In Service

Friday, November 3
Quarter 1 Ends

Thursday, November 9
Spirit Day: Salute to Service

Friday, November 10
Veterans Day /No School

November 13 - 16
WMS Book Fair

November 14 - 16
WMS Conferences

November 14 - 17
Early Release

12:25pm

Thursday, November  16
6:30pm 

School Board Meeting

November 22 - 24 
Thanksgiving Break

October 2023

Howdy Trojan Students, Parents, and Families, 

Thanks for all of your support launching an outstanding 2023-24 school year. The first month of 
school has been great. Students and staff jumped right back into routines and are already 
making academic progress. I appreciate all of the work families have done behind the scenes 
to prepare their children for school including buying supplies, getting them involved in 
organizations, packing lunches, and getting them here on time. WMS has awesome students 
and that is due to the support of our amazing community. 

We are looking forward to the return of our WMS Clubs sponsored by our faculty. We will have 
information coming out soon but families can expect our clubs to return in the next few weeks 
during-lunch/after school.

During the week of 10/9, we will be celebrating Homecoming Week along with Woodland High 
School. Each day will be a different themed day, we encourage everyone to join in on the fun 
and dress-up:

● 10/9 - Pajama Day
● 10/10 - Bikers vs. Surfers
● 10/11 - Wild West Wednesday
● 10/12 - Generation Dress-Up (5th Babies, 6th College, 7th Parents, 8th Seniors)
● 10/13 - Flashback to the 80's - NEON

We also have picture retake day on the horizon, mark your calendars for 10/19. Bell Imaging 
will be at WMS for pictures for students that missed or were unhappy with their first photo 
opportunity. 

Our PTSA WALK-A-THON is happening in October as well on 10/20. Be on the lookout for lap 
funding paperwork coming home with your students soon. We will send a TalkingPoints with 
additional information for you when that happens!

Towards the end of the month we will be having our WMS Trojan Choir Concert on 10/24 and 
our WMS Fall Festival Band Concert on 10/26... both of these events will be taking place at 
Woodland High School.

Finally, to wrap up the month we have our combination "Spooky Themed" Dance Party (7th/8th 
Grade) and Movie Night (5th/6th Grade). It's going to be "Spooktacular" fun for everyone!

In closing, we thank you for the partnership in kicking off this successful school year for our 
Trojans! Let’s continue to support the success of our Trojans! It's a great year to be a Trojan! 

BELIEVE in WMS,

Dr. Russell Evans



FALL FESTIVAL 2023
Featuring:

WMS Trojan Band
WHS Beaver Band

Woodland Public Schools Jazz Ensemble

Thursday, October 26th
7:00 pm

WHS Commons/ Stage



WMS Fall Choir 
Concert 

Tuesday, October 24th 
@ Woodland High School

7:00pm 
(Singers Report @ 6:30pm)

Come out and support these fine young 
musicians and enjoy an entertaining night of 

beautiful music!



A Message From the WMS Physical Education Department:

We are finishing up our first round of fitness testing in all P.E. classes this week! We are proud of each 
student for putting in their best effort. In the coming days we will set both class and individual growth 
goals. The WMS P.E. Department would like to challenge you and your child to set goals for “family 
fitness” as well. Here is a list of some of our favorite fitness activities that can be done together as a 
family: 

● A backyard game of wiffle ball
● Hiking in the beautiful PNW (rain or shine)
● Family chores (raking leaves is a great way to burn some energy this time of  year)
● Bike rides
● Sign up for a local fun run
● After dinner walk around the block
● Play a game of twister
● Family dance party

As always, our hope is to get all students to sweat & smile both at school and at home. Keep 
up the good work Trojans!

If your student is missing any items please have them 
check in the lost and found!









Here

https://invested.org/campaigns/woodland-middle-school





